Unitarian Universalist Church of Berkeley

1 Lawson Road, Kensington, CA 94707-1015

Rev. Greg Ward, Interim Minister Merrin Clough, Director of Family Ministry Phone: 510-525-0302

Web: uucb.org

Dear UUCB Members,

Our annual Awards, Canvass and Election Congregational Meeting will be held in the sanctuary after

the 11 o'clock worship service on February 14, 2016. This meeting will be over by 1 PM. Lunch will

not be served.

According to our bylaws, this meeting is intended "to honor members for outstanding service to the

Church, to review the canvass pledge goal for the coming year, and to elect and install the new

members of the Board of Trustees."

In the interest of time, we will eliminate the usual reports, except for the Stewardship Report; the

President's, Treasurer's and Coordinating Team reports will all be published in the March Beacon.

Other highlights of the meeting will be the presentation of the Flaming Chalice awards and

installation of our new board members.

There will be a brief Board of Trustees meeting immediately following the congregational meeting to

elect our officers.

Please find enclosed the agenda and copies of all supporting materials.

We look forward to seeing you on February 14th!

Deborah Schmidt

President, UUCB Board of Trustees